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Please note the arrangements in place for spells of severe weather

You can find information on Aberdeen Grammar School closure, shortened lunchtime, and early closure from the following:

The School Information Line Tel 0870 054 1999 PIN code: 011000 
Aberdeen City Council’s School Closures website 
https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/school-closures

Shortened Lunchtime
Where there are concerns over severe weather during the morning, or severe weather is forecast for later in the day, lunchtime may be shortened (12:50-13:30) and the school day will end at 15:15 to allow pupils and staff to begin their journey home.

School Closure
The Head Teacher has the discretion to close the school and send pupils home when they anticipate adverse weather conditions which would put young people and staff at risk. In the unlikely event of the school being closed 
· The phone line message will be updated (see above for School Information Line Numbers)
· The school closure information on the Aberdeen City Website will be updated
· NorthSound 1 and Radio Scotland will broadcast updates.
· If possible, a group call will be sent

Parents and young people should ensure that they have made suitable arrangements e.g. an understanding of these procedures, access to their house, keys etc in case of early closure.

If there are no announcements to the contrary the school will be open. 

